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Fifth meeting of October (10/31) 

 

Attendance: 

Nicholas Rogers 

John Malloy 

James Loy 

Munira Shahir 

Andreas Seas 

 

Topics: 
 

Vegas Night: 

 Vegas Night has experienced an official date change to Tuesday, November 19. 

This will allow the Honors College staff to attend. 

 Most of our event’s games will be card games such as blackjack, 5 card stud, and 

Texas hold ‘em. Non-card games will include chess, darts, perhaps pool, and 

perhaps a simplified version of craps. 

 Dealers are needed as soon as possible. Eight dealers will be needed for the poker 
tournament alone. We expect that eleven more dealers should suffice, and must be 

found before our dealer training date of Friday, November 8. 

 There remain vendors to be called to inquire about more donations. Munira has 
offered to handle some of this responsibility. 

 James will discuss our event’s spotlight advertisement with Dr. Guzman-Rea as 

she has authority to create these. Also, he will discuss with Lisa the re-reserving 

of the game room for our new event date. 

 Munira will keep in contact with the Honors College about the food 
arrangements. 

 Nick and John have found how to email Dr. Hrabowski and will make one more 
email attempt at inquiring his availability and willingness towards our grand prize 

idea. 

 Dr. Stacey mentioned that the Honors College will supply food and a Kindle for 

our prizes. 



 Nick will create a formal timeline organizing how our event will work this 
weekend, to be reviewed by the other HCC officers. 

 


